

NAME:..... G8-BTVN2 - UNIT 2-MARKS:.....

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the others.

- | | | | |
|---------------|---------------|-------------|-------------|
| 1. A. kids | B. crops | C. banks | D. harvests |
| 2. A. heading | B. reading | C. cleaning | D. teaching |
| 3. A. laugh | B. rough | C. plough | D. enough |
| 4. A. catch | B. cattle | C. vast | D. paddy |
| 5. A. looked | B. cultivated | C. herded | D. unloaded |

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

7. I'm really interested in _____ from you .
A. to hearing B. hear C. to hear D. hearing
8. I would like you _____ here with me .
A. be B. to be C. being D. to being
9. Let's _____ a walk in the paddy field for fun now.
A. have B. take C. go D. do
10. Last Sunday, Mr Buong arrived at the waterfall nearby _____ 7.00 a.m.
A. at B. in C. of D. on
11. _____ his aunt really likes the apartment, she can't afford to buy it
A. Although B. Because C. If D. So
12. Louise are very fond going camping with friends at weekends.
A. about B. of C. in D. with
13. I don't feel like shopping now. I need to have some sleep to feel better.
A. going B. to go C. go D. to going
14. I love being outdoors, but today I staying at home.
A. want B. don't mind C. like D. prefer
15. Harvesting the rice is much than drying the rice.
A. more harder B. more hardly C. hardlier D. harder
16. Today it is raining _____ than it was yesterday.
A. heavier B. more heavily C. more heavier D. heavily
17. The local people are kind and _____ to visitors.
A. well-trained B. hospitable C. vast D. picturesque
18. Life in the city seems to move _____ than that in the mountainous areas.
A. fast B. more fastly C. fastly D. faster
19. If you are poor, you must work much _____.
A. hard B. more harder C. more hardly D. harder
20. After finishing the exam, he went to bed _____ than ever before.
A. early B. earlier C. more early D. more earlier

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning.

21. We should go to the mountainous area to enjoy some **fresh** air at the weekend
A. windy B. rainy C. unpolluted D. dirty
22. My brother continued with the project **even though** his boss said it was impossible to do it
A. because B. although C. however D. therefore

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning.

23. I find playing sport an **exciting** way to exercise
A. boring B. normal C. regular D. interesting
24. The cat runs **faster** than the dog.
A. more slowly B. quickly C. careful D. slower

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer that best completes each of the following exchanges.

25. **Jim:** "What a beautiful painting!" -**Nam:** " "
A. I'm glad to tell you so B. You're welcome C. I don't mind if you say D. thanks
26. **Robert:** "Would you like to have dinner with me tonight?" -**Mary:** " "
A. Yes, I'd love to B. Yes, I will C. Never mind, thanks D. No, I won't

Read the passage and mark A, B, C, or D on your answer the correct answer to complete the passage.

My village is about 50 kilometers ... (27) ... the city center. It is a very beautiful and ... (28) ... place where people ... (29) ... flowers and vegetables. It's very famous for its pretty roses and picturesque (đẹp như tranh) scenes. The air is quite ... (30) ..., however, the smell of the roses makes people feel cool. In spring, my village looks like a carpet with plenty of ... (31) ... Tourists come to visit it so often. Nowadays, with electricity, it doesn't take the villagers much time to water the roses. And even at night, people can walk along the path and enjoy the fresh smell of the flowers.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|---------------|-----------|
| 27. A. on | B. for | C. from | D. since |
| 28. A. peace | B. peaceful | C. peacefully | D. quite |
| 29. A. grow | B. buy | C. grew | D. bought |
| 30. A. cool | B. fresh | C. clear | D. clean |
| 31. A. colors | B. colorful | C. spots | D. styles |

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer that needs correction the following questions.

32. In English speaking club (A), some (B) speaks English more quicker (C) than native (D) speakers
33. You should not (A) spend much (B) time play (C) computer games (D).
34. Although (A) his old (B) age, Mr Brown runs (C) three kilometers (D) every morning.

Read the following passage and mark A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions

We live in Yorkshire, on a farm in the country. The farmhouse is quite an old building. It's about 250 years old, I think. There aren't many houses near us. There's a pub in the village about three miles away, but we're over twenty miles from the nearest town. That can be difficult for shopping, but we love it here. It's very quiet, there's no traffic, and the view is wonderful.

Our uncle's family, however, don't live in a house or a flat. They live on a houseboat. The boat looks small, but it's quite big inside. Apart from the bathroom, it only has one room, so they have to do everything there – eat, cook, sleep, and watch TV.

35. The writer lives _____.
 A. in the city B. in an old house C. in a flat D. in a new farmhouse
36. How far is it from the writer's village to the nearest town? -
 A. 250 yards B. 3 miles C. 12 miles D. 20 miles
37. The writer likes his village because _____.
 A. It's quiet B. There's no traffic C. The view is wonderful D. A, B, C
38. How many rooms are there in the writer's uncle house?
 A. 1 B. 2 C. 3 D. 4
39. Which of the following sentences is **NOT true**?
 A. There are only a few houses near the writer's C. The writer's uncle lives in a big houseboat
 B. The writer's village has a pub D. The writer's uncle's family cook and sleep in one room

Write the correct form of the word in the each blank.

40. Nam drives carefully, but his sister drives much (carefully).

→ _____.

41. I work hard, but my father works much (hard).

→ _____.

42. She writes English words more (quickly) than her brother.

→ _____.

43. I often get up (early) than my sister.

→ _____.

Rewrite the following sentences that has the same meaning as the first one.

44. Why don't we close all the windows?

→ How about _____?

45. Minh is a better typist than Hieu.

→ Minh types _____.

46. It takes us an hour to run in the morning.

→ We spend _____

47. Nam is a more wonderful tennis player than Mr Buong.

→ Nam plays _____

48. Mono dances more beautifully than Son Tung.

→ Mono is a _____